A Friendly Reminder from The Village Water Department:

Due to the continuous below freezing (32 degrees) temperatures try to keep the
temperature of your water pipes above freezing. Be sure your heat tape is
plugged in and operational, any open water pipes need to be insulated.

Please check on your neighbors, friends and family to be sure their water needs
are taken care of.

Stay safe and warm!




